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Another step!

Mais um passo!
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So that the BrJP may continue improving, both from the ethical and scientific points of view, another adjustment is being introduced
at the beginning of this year, aiming at the indexing in other platforms.

The Editorial Board is now composed of the Editor and the Co-Editors, who, starting this year, will assume part of the Editor’s tasks,
as they will be responsible for following up the review of the articles and, together with the Editor, accept the article for publication or
reject it, not without first informing the authors of the reasons, and encouraging them to produce texts of better quality.

With this adjustment, the Coeditors are free to invite professionals from various areas of healthcare to review the articles, pro-
vided that the reviewers have the expertise to perform the arduous task of carefully reading and evaluating the texts submit-
ted by the authors, who are always anxiously awaiting for the positive response, i.e., that their article will be published in BrJP.

The AOP publishing modality introduced last year has contributed greatly to the rapid dissemination of articles published in BrJD,
allowing the results to be accessed early by the scientific community and consequently be cited more quickly.
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